
Wheels:  An e-mail from Glen says, “I have 145,000 miles on my Venture van and the transmission is 
fine.  The transmission fluid was changed at 50,000 and 110,000.  I recently went to local well known 
transmission chain and they told me since it was dirty and not pink, they felt changing fluid could cause 
more harm than good and said to wait until a problem exists.  Do you agree and why?” 
 
Halderman:  I would recommend that you change the fluid because you have changed it two times 
before.  If this was the first time at 145,000 miles, I would tend to agree that it may start some problems.  
You are following the vehicle manufacturers recommended service so I would recommend that you 
continue to take good care of your vehicle. 
 

 


